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STUDENT ACCIDENT INSURANCE  
 

The school district does not provide insurance coverage for accidents that may occur during the 
regular school day or during extracurricular activities. Parents should consider this when 
planning their family insurance program. It is recommended that each middle and high school 
extracurricular participant have insurance. Parents/guardians may elect to not have coverage 
for their student, but must certify that they will assume responsibility for any medical expenses.  
 
For those extracurricular participants who qualify for the district’s free and reduced price lunch 
program and who do not have insurance, the district will pay the premium for the district 
selected student accident insurance if it is requested. In addition, a low cost student insurance 
plan is available for any student and information relating to the plan is available through the 
office of the principal or school’s activity office.  
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